The Hamden Woman's Club held their annual fundraiser on November 11th and it was a great success! 
Shown in the photo is veteran Ellen Burke as she receives a hand-made quilt from Quilts of Valor. 
HWC Vice President, Carol Della Pietra presented the quilt and watched as Ellen wrapped herself in the quilt in an emotional moment. 
In addition, five baskets of personal care products and household items were donated by the club members to Female Soldiers:Our Forgotten Heroes along with coupons for free haircuts donated by Great Clips.
A monetary donation will also be presented to the charity very soon.
The next club meeting will be a holiday gathering on Wednesday, December 6, at Bellini's Restaurant in North Haven. Anyone interested in learning more about the Hamden Woman's Club, should contact Carol Della Pietra at 230-407-1097 or Carol Noble at 203-288-6986.

